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Dear Parents  
 
School Catering  
Our school catering company is changing to The 
Contract Dining Company, who will be providing 
our school lunches for us following the Easter 
break. 
 
If your child has any special dietary requirements 
or food allergies/intolerances and requires an 
adapted menu, you will shortly receive a form 
from them to be completed by you before they are 
able to provide a lunch for your child. If you 
believe your child requires an adapted menu and 
you do not receive a special diet form, please 
contact the school office as soon as possible.  
 
Unfortunately, at the current time The Contract 
Dining Company are unable to provide a school 
packed lunch option but it is hoped that this may 
be possible in the near future. If your child 
currently receives a school packed lunch we will 
be contacting you separately regarding this. 
 
A copy of the new school lunch menu will be 
available from the school office and on our 
website shortly.  
 

 
 
 
Website 
Our website is being updated. If you would like to 
provide us with feedback on our new look, please 
complete the feedback form which can be found 

under the ‘About Us’ tab. We look forward to 
receiving your positive comments.  
 
Easter Activities 
Don’t forget to let us have your entries for the 
Easter Colouring Competition by Thursday 30th 
March at the latest. Entries should be sent into 
school in an envelope clearly marked with your 
child’s name and ‘Easter Colouring Competition’, 
together with the 50p entry fee.   
 
          

 
 
If you would like more tickets for our Easter 
Chocolate Hamper Raffle please let the school 
office know. Please send all tickets into school by 
9a.m. on Thursday 30th March.  
 
Please ensure that all entries for our Spring Hat 
Parade are clearly named and are in school by 
Thursday 30th March. There will be a prize for the 
best entry from each class.  
 
Your child will be bringing home a small chocolate 
treat on the last day of term. If you do not wish 
your child to receive this, please let us know as 
soon as possible.  
 
Competitions 
We recently took part in the Primary School 
Games Bikeability and Infant Agility 
Competitions. Although we did not return with any 
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medals, we came 4th in both competitions and 
the children very much enjoyed taking part.  
 
Top Attenders 
Congratulations to Caterpillar Class who were our 
top attenders for the third week running last week 
with 99% of children attending school every day. 
Well done Caterpillars! Let’s see who can knock 
Caterpillar Class off the top spot! 
 

       

Last Day of Term 
A reminder that children may wear their own 
clothes to school on the last day of term on Friday 
31st March for a voluntary donation. There will be 
a collection bucket in the playground before and 
after school for donations, which will go to the 
Turkey earthquake appeal.  
 
Children return to school on Monday 17th April 
2023.  
 
Regards 
 
 
Ms D Atkinson 
Headteacher

 


